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ERRATUM TO THE LOCAL PLAN - REGULATION 18 CONSULTATION 

4 JANUARY – 1 MARCH 2021 

 

On Friday 8th January 2021 the Regulation 18 draft Local Plan was corrected to rectify an 

error in wording.  

The name of the town centre has been now correctly referred to in both the pdf version on the 

Council’s website as well as the version in the online Consultation Portal as ‘Clapham Junction’ in 

the following instances: 

 Page 13, para 2.20 – to read: The five town centres (Balham, Clapham Junction, 

Putney, Tooting and Wandsworth), the Nine Elms Opportunity Area and nine local 

centres provide points of focus and identity to the communities that make up the 

borough. 

 

 Page 20, text box – to read: The five existing distinct town centres at Clapham 

Junction, Wandsworth, Putney, Tooting, Balham, together with the new town centre 

at Battersea Power Station, will play a key role supported by the borough’s local 

centres. 

 

 Page 29, para 2.91 – to read: This would be as part of a broader strategy for 

attracting investment to Clapham Junction Town Centre and delivering wider 

benefits including new jobs, homes and business growth and linked into delivery of 

Housing Zone objectives agreed with the GLA. 

 

 Page 117, Part C – to read: ‘The Council will support proposals which protect and 

enhance Clapham’s Junction’s existing retail provision. 

 

 

 


